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Community consultation now open in regards to the re-development of the Huon
Regional Care residential aged care facility at Dover

Huon Regional Care is pleased to advise that community consultation has commenced on the
aged care facility re-development at Dover.

The Huon Regional Care residential aged care facility is part of the Esperance Multipurpose
Health Centre located at 15 Chapman Avenue Dover, and currently provides 16 x residential aged
care beds, 2 x Public Hospital Beds (Rural Health) and 1 x palliative care room.

The Board of Huon Eldercare Limited has engaged Patrick Stanton from Stanton Management
Group to develop preliminary plans for the renovations and extension to the facility, that best
serves the need of current and future residents, and the greater Dover and Huon Valley
community.

During the consultation phase of the project, preliminary plans will be made available to key
stakeholders for consultation, and will also be available on the Huon Regional Care website.
Members of the community are encouraged to attend one of two information sessions in Dover
where further information about this exciting and much anticipated project will be presented and
an opportunity will be provided for valued feedback to be submitted.

Information sessions will be held on Tuesday 27 June 2023 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm and Sunday
2 July 2023 from 2:00pm to 4:00pm at the Dover Oval Clubrooms, located at 7242 A6 Dover.
Refreshments will be provided, please RSVP to Libby Fairbrother on 6264 7100 or via email to
enquiries@huonregionalcare.org.au for catering purposes.

For those unable to attend, a survey will be available on the Huon Regional Care website or in
person at the Huon Regional Care residential aged care facility at 15 Chapman Avenue Dover.

Consultation will remain open until 9.00am on Monday 10 July 2023.
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